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They are coming back to Lacrosse to celebrate 25 years later. The La Crosse  Catbirds, often
referred to as the model franchise of the Continental Basketball  Association, have scheduled a
reunion on July 3rd in honor of the 25th  anniversary of its first championship series.

  

Former Coach, Mike Mashak, says all players and staff have been invited.

  

  

All players and team personnel associated with the Catbirds throughout their  run in La Crosse
are invited to the July 3rd event being held in Riverside park  as a part of Riverfest. Mashak
says if you had anything to do with the  Catbirds....then your invited, too.
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